
                                     

    

           

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Friday 30th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are fast approaching the end of the year and staff and children are looking forward to our transition day on Tuesday 
4th July.  On the transition day, children will spend the morning in their new classroom with their new teacher and TA.  
Our year 6 class will spend the day at The Corbet.  
 
We have some small changes to our teaching staff for September.  Mrs McGrath will be returning from maternity leave 
after October half term and Mrs Mayle will continue in Panda class as the teaching assistant. Miss Beauchamp taking 
responsibility for Rhino Class teaching 4 days a week, with Mr Glover doing the fifth day.  She is very familiar with 
Myddle having done extensive work here, but we welcome her to the team in this new capacity.    
Mrs Turner, sadly for us, will be retiring at the end of this term.  Although Mrs Turner has always been part time, she has 
given 200% to Myddle, her passion for gardening has inspired many children and she has  won competitions and prizes 
due to her hard work with the children. She will be really missed by all of us but we wish her a relaxing retirement with 
lots more time to spend with grandchildren.  
 
Please also note that the class splits are different this year but all children will be moving up as a whole class, which is 
really easy for us!  

 
After Tuesday’s taster morning, if you have any questions, please don’t hesitiate to get in touch. You will also receive a 
full school report mid July where we will share your child’s progress and their targets. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs C Williams 

Year group Class name Teacher Release time 
cover 

NURSERY SNOW LEOPARDS Claire Evans Katie and Fran 

Reception PANDA CLASS Mrs Mayle, then Mrs McGrath (from Oct half 
term)  (Fridays: Mr Glover) 

Mr Glover 

Year 1 / 2 TIGER CLASS Mrs Crowe Mr Glover 

Year 3/4 RHINO CLASS Miss Beauchamp 
(Mondays: Mr Glover) 

Mr Glover 

Year 5/6 JAGUAR CLASS Mr Hughes Mr Glover 

SENDCO  Mrs Foster  

Myddle C.E Primary School and Nursery 
Myddle 

SHREWSBURY, SY4 3RP 
 

Telephone: 01939 290834 
e-mail: admin@myddle.shropshire.sch.uk 

www.myddleschool.org.uk 
 

Executive Headteacher  Mrs C Williams 

 

‘Growing, learning and living in the love of God’ 

 



Executive Headteacher 

 


